UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

CSEP Administrative Office of the National Youth Administration Miss Martha Tillman, Executive Secretary

August 1, 1939

ROOM 4
FRANK STRONG HALL
TELEPHONE K.U.-40

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Department of Physical Education 108 Robinson Gymmasium

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am glad to have your letter concerning Edward Owens. You will be interested to know that this young man has an application on file in this office, and I assure you that he will be given every consideration for a job.

We will not make our selections until after the 15th of August and will notify the applicants as soon after that as possible.

Simerely yours

Executive Secretary

Martha Tellunan

MT:fr